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12 March 2021




Dear Parent/Carer,

Owing to the amount of live school missed this Spring Term and as mentioned in a previous letter, we have decided to postpone our INSET day until the Summer Term.

Instead of Tuesday 16 March, the new date will now be Monday 7 June 2021.  Please make a note of this in your diaries.



Kind regards
The Bourne Academy

Principal: Mr Mark Avoth
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS   |  Tel. 01202 528554  |  admin@thebourneacademy.com
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